La correspondencia
debe dirigirse a los

[nspecturts

c
DHGK/SO

LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

OrciNna  Princiear:  Fencnurcn  Streer, 71, Lonores E. C. 3.

Avenida del Generalisimo Franco, 2, 1.° Cadiz

21st. October 1964

Telegrama: Registro. éfono 14555

Dear Sir,
Classing Letter - 3630 "MONTERREY"

In reply to your letter of the 14th instant
relating to the above we have to advise that only
the new M.E. cylinder liners were presented for
survey and their marks noted, the remaining components
of Nos. 2, 3 and 5 M.E. cylinders were not examined
at the Owners request as the work was done whilst
the Vessel was at anchor in the Bay.

The Secretary,
LONDON .
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